
  
 

Nursery Newsletter 

Contact 
Text messaging service is a 

speedy way of making 

contact. This is usually 

checked each morning and 

afternoon. 

You can also call the school 

office between 8.15 and 

8.45 each morning. 

Our secretary Mrs. Officer 

can take calls in the office 

from 12.45 each day. An 

answer phone will be on at 

all other times should you 

need to leave a message. We 

will get back to you after 

teaching time.  

Please talk with us on any 

matters that concern you. 

We will be happy to help. 

Little Accidents 
We will record any little 

accidents as they occur. A copy 

of this will always be put in 

your child’s cubby box or home 

drawer. Please speak with your 

child’s teacher for more 

information if you need to as it 

may occasionally not be 

possible to catch you at the 

end of the day.           

                     
                                         

Welcome to your first newsletter 
- All the children have now started and are busy making 

new friends and getting to know the staff. 

- As we settle in, our theme this month is All About Me. 

- We are learning lots of new routines to make our nursery 

day run well. 

- We are talking about Number 1.        

- We will be learning about Start/Stop and Fast/Slow. 

Parent Information Board -Please check regularly as we will 

be displaying helpful information for you here. Mrs Murphy (our 

Family Care worker) and Mrs Officer (our secretary) are also 

good contacts. Please also join our Facebook group. 

Staff team 
Mrs Gillespie - Teaching Principal 

Mrs Cunningham – Assistant Teacher 

Mrs Andrews – Regular supply teacher 

Mrs Brush, Miss Tate & Mrs L. Murphy 

(Nursery assistants) 

Mrs Officer – Learning Support 

assistant and school Secretary   

Mrs Murphy – Family Care Worker 

Ms Fee – Buildings Supervisor 

Miss Coyle – Lunchtime Supervisor 

(Photographs of staff on the website.) 

  

  

Afternoon clubs   
Some provision will start in 

November. More details will 

follow. 

Purple Money Envelopes     
Please send in £5 each week 

on Monday morning marked as 

School Fund. This allows us to 

supply healthy snacks each 

day and to also enrich the 

children’s learning 

experiences.  Please always 

clearly mark the envelopes. It 

really helps us. 

 

School Dinners – Paid on 

Mondays. £2.50 each day. 

Exact money only please.   

          

 

 

School Website – shaftesburynursery.co.uk 
The school website is a great source for information. 

Click the Parents tab to see the dates held for Term 

One Calendar. Click the Getting Ready To Learn tab 

(GRTL) for reading how useful Nursery rhymes are 

for your child’s development. You can also find a copy 

of our favourite rhymes here. On the News tab – you 

will see monthly uploads of photographs to enjoy. 


